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EYFS will be visiting Hall Hill Farm on 

Wednesday 29
th
 March.  You will 

already have had details home if your 

child is attending the trip. 

Swimming will continue this week.  The classes attending this term are Reception, 

Year 1, Year 2 and Year 4.  Don’t forget kits and please remember to ensure that all 

clothing is properly labeled with your children’s names. 

Can we please remind parents that parking is NOT 

permitted in the school lane. Parents should not use 

the staff car park either.  Staff need to gain access to 

school from 7.30am so we ask that all parents are 

respectful of this.  We have an arrangement with 

traffic inspectors that parents can park in the 

surrounding permit only streets during normal pick up 

and drop off times. 

 

Our clubs are continuing this week as below.  Please 

ensure children are collected promptly at the end of the 

sessions.  Thank you. 

Monday: Cookery, Craft, Reading 

Tuesday: Drama, Newspaper 

Wednesday: Y2-Y5 Maths & Literacy, Aspire 

Thursday: Reading 

PLEASE NOTE THERE IS NO YR 6 MATHS ON 

WEDNESDAY 

 

Please be aware that our holidays will be slightly 

different this Spring/Summer.  We will be taking only 

a one week holiday at Easter (closing Thursday 

13th April, returning Monday 24
th
 April) and we will 

have two weeks holiday in May (closing Friday 26
th
 

May, returning Monday 12
th
 June).  Thanks. 

 

The Cathedral and Pauline Books 

are looking to donate bibles to 

OLSA.  Would you be willing to 

help?  To donate a Bible, please 

contact the bookshop at the 

Cathedral.  Bibles cost either £10 

or £15.  The donors name will be 

placed at the front of each bible 

and the children will be encouraged 

to say a prayer for the donor each 

time they use it.  Please help if you 

can.  Thanks. 

 

If you would like to purchase a 

school photo, please ensure 

your order form and payment 

are returned to the school 

office by Friday 10
th
 March. 

Thank you. 

 


